
City of Dunwoody, Georgia Mayor and City Council June 22, 2009 

 
MEMORANDUM 

To: City of Dunwoody Mayor and City Council 

From: City of Dunwoody Community Development 

Date: June 22, 2009 

Subject: Special Land Use Permit for The Curry Center 
 

 
The Curry Center recently made application with the City of Dunwoody to secure a Special Land 
Use Permit to operate a transitional housing use in the Camden at Dunwoody apartment complex 
located at 10 Peachford Circle. One day prior to the Public Hearing at the Planning Commission’s 
regular May meeting, Kevin Moore -an attorney representing the Curry Center- transmitted a 
document on behalf of his client seeking to withdraw the application without prejudice. 

Because §5B-11 of the city Zoning Ordinance does not allow the applicant for a special land use 
permit to withdraw from the Planning Commission process, staff would at this time recommend to 
the Mayor & Council to accept the applicant’s request to withdraw the application without prejudice, 
pursuant to §5B-12.  
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